
The Korean International Cooperation Agency (KOICA) and the Association of Caribbean
States (ACS) are strengthening their ties for a better future

The spirit of collaboration has been heightened by the recent visit of KOICA officials to the
headquarters of the ACS. The delegation visit was meant to build strategic partnerships and open
doors to exciting opportunities.

During the visit, both parties expressed their commitment to nurturing a long-lasting partnership. By
synergizing their strengths and promoting sustainable development practices, KOICA and ACS are
set to make a transformative impact in the Caribbean region, and enhancing the quality of life for its
people.

 

 


